
                                                                               

 

 

January 10, 2012 

 
Dr. James Tindall briefed senior officials of NORAD USNORTHCOM today, as well as cooperators from 
the Joint Interagency Coordination Group (JIACG) on ‘Water Security.’ Participants included members 
from the FBI, DIA, ODNI, US Coast Guard, and others. The JIACG is a body of subject matter experts from 
over 60 different agencies, associations, commands and organizations.  The briefing was held at NORAD 
USNORTHCOM Headquarters on Peterson Air Force Base in Colorado Springs, Colorado. The subject 
matter included National and Global issues involving water security related to the water/energy nexus; 
role of counterintelligence; technological, natural, and terrorist/man-made hazards; 7-year forecasts 
forward utilizing proprietary pattern recognition processes, and the critical role DoD should play in this 
issue.  The presentation received great interest. 
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